
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Santarossa regarding By-law 
Enforcement Training 

 

Direct Administration to prepare a report and accompanying Council training session 
related to bylaw enforcement ahead of 2025 budget deliberations; 

And further, direct Administration to include: 

• Lakeshore's current model and practice of reactive enforcement, including OPP 
services; and 

• Key challenges, benefits, and complaint/call volumes under the current model; 
and 

• Options for bylaw service enhancement in alignment with best practices and 
demonstrated needs. 

 

 

 


